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This bill is completely ignorant to both our rights as citizens and the laws that are 

already in place to keep people who shouldn’t have firearms from purchasing and 

possessing. This will destroy gun shops and put multiple businesses out of business 

and prove how little our politicians actually know and or care about the law abiding 

citizens and firearm ownership  


